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October 06, 2022 

 
 

SUBJECT: INVITATION TO ASSOCIATE MEMBERSHIP IN 
PAKISTAN AIRLINE PILOTS’ ASSOCIATION 

 
Dear Fellow Pilots, 
 
We are pleased to announce that after continuous deliberations, the 
Executive Committee of PALPA has decided to offer Associate Membership 
to all Airline Pilots of Pakistan. This is a first step towards inclusion of all 
Airline Pilots on the same platform for a common cause. This is also in 
conformity with the recommendations of the International Federation of 
Airline Pilots’ Association (IFALPA). Success in promoting a positive safety 
culture and an effective SMS can only be achieved through mutual 
cooperation with all stakeholders; Operators, Pilots, Regulator. 
 
With this historical decision, we look forward to working together for 
improving the aviation industry of Pakistan and to promote a professional 
working environment for all. Please contact us for further information and 
the method to apply for membership.  
 
With Best Regards, 

 
 
 
Capt. Ch. Salman Riaz 
PRESIDENT 
 

 
 


